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REPRODUCED FROM LI‘ZE;]E COLLECTIONS OF THE MANUSCKLIFL DIVLISLUN, L.Lma’u\x‘ ur uuavux\éao

3842 N. 26th Street
Arlington, Va. 22207
June 22, 1974

Dear Mr. Chief Justice,

Enclesed is a copy of the interview with
you on March 26. I regret that it has taken
80 long to tramscribe. Please make such changes
as you wish and send it back %o me. I shall
bhave 1t retyped and send a copy of the final
version back %o you for your files.

I greatly appreciate your kindness and
patience in grenting the interview. I hope
that I shall have additiomal opportunities“to
meet with you and discuss the Commission and
other matters of mutusl interest.,

Sinc%raly,
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